Minidoka County School District #331

“We will increase instructional intensity in all classrooms through the use of Idaho Core Standards and by
incorporating 215t century strategies to improve academic achievement and demonstrate growth for all students.”

October 30, 2017

RE: Miscellaneous Reroofing Projects Bid Recommendation

Minidoka County Board of Trustees:

With the help of LKV Architects we published a Request for Proposals to reroof the choir room and add
additional snow screens on the gym roof at Minico; and reroof the science additions at both East Minico
and West Minico. We budgeted $140,000 for these projects and bid them as a package.

We opened the bids for the projects last Thursday, October 19 and the results are attached.

Recommendation — | am recommending that the Board award this contract to Thomas D Robison as not
only the low bidder at $110,000, but as a contractor who has done good work for the District in the past.

We will be working with Greg Bush, LKV Architects, who will help with oversight of the work and
compliance with the specifications, to get the work done as soon as possible.

Respectfully Submitted,

nneth Cox, Ph.D.
Superintendent

C: Michelle DeLuna, Business Manager
Greg Bush, LKV Architects
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